
 

 

BRUNO GOODWORTH NETWORK, INC. 
975 GREENTREE ROAD 
PITTSBURGH, PA 15220 

 
October 18, 2012 

 
 

Hossein Hashemzadeh, Associate Chief 
Video Division, Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Re: Letter of No Objection to Modification of Construction Permit No. 
BDISDTL-20090303AAR 
 
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh, 
 
 This is to inform the Commission that Bruno Goodworth Network, Inc., Licensee 
of WMVH-CA, Charleroi, PA  is aware of the potential for new interference from the 
above referenced channel 26 digital modification of W61CC to increase the ERP of its 
digital channel 26 to 15 kW by modification of BDISDTL-20090303AAR.  Not 
withstanding any interference caused to our existing stations by this proposal, we are not 
opposed to a grant of the above referenced modification request.  
 
 This no-objection letter is granted based on the fact that we are moving 
WMVH-CA from channel 26 analog to channel 40 digital and we are no longer 
concerned about interference to analog channel 26.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
________________________________ 
Debra Goodworth, Corporate Secretary 
Bruno Goodworth Network, Inc. 
Licensee WMVH-CA 


